Sept/Oct 2006 \

/ Volume 6 Issue 7

s ~ J | J
Eve Oraig President’s Covmner

' This month has been one of concentrated non- stop efforts.

itional Direc With the many activities the historical society encompasses and

b bach - B MeE deadlines that have to be met, it’s been excruciating work for several of

 Laur ’ ' ' us. Bill Harker, Pam Grender and I succeeded in compiling an

th John: Jack Rori h impressive application for a grant with some help from Leslie Karp

- | Lha and were greatly relieved to submit it a week before it was due.

' - Hopefully we will be able to complete the landscaping, fence painting

' - and bronze plaque for Wolf’s Monument and continue distributing

brochures and attach plaques to qualified sites
in this incredible city that is so rich with history.

Through arrangements by Dr. Dick Glock, Assistant
Superintendent of the Temecula Unified School District, Paul Price and I
met with the third grade teachers of Helen Hunt Jackson Elementary
School. Paul had presented the Board of TVHS with a survey of the
possibilities to be considered to present to the many elementary schools,
middle and high schools and came up with some interesting ideas.

H.H. Jackson School, first of all, wants information about the
Luisenos which Paul is very qualified to present to them, having worked
with Luisenos for many years. These teachers will be able to mentor
others with their knowledge and therefore become a leading authority for
other schools. They are particularly anxious for historical truth rather
than some of the fabricated rumors that exist. It was suggested that the
most propitious method of presenting this education might be by Videos
or DVDs with site pictures and voice/over for the students. Due to other
pressing matters, we hope to continue planning and start the first of next
year.

During this month, our Historical Society’s committees
continued to work on their outstanding projects and we will discuss them
in the next issue along with the continuation of the history of the Vail
Ranch Restoration Association, written by Rebecca Farnbach.

What an amazing and admirable group. See you next month with a talk
by Jerry Tessier who is deeply involved. and Pres. Of Arteco Partners.
Don’t miss the good news at our next meeting, October 6™ at the
Temecula Library at 12:00 noon.

Eve Cralg



















